
 

 

Greetings Parents, 

As the summer has quickly approached us, we ask that you encourage our 

students to maintain their academic skills in tune. This summer, the Department 

of Mathematics/Office of Instruction has developed lessons to target student 

academic growth and maintenance. All students in grades K-12 will be assigned 

with lessons on their student portal which will serve beneficial in maintaining skills 

learned throughout the year. 

These i-Summer Programs consist of i-ready, Gizmos, and Reflex. Students are to 

complete at least 2 lessons weekly. Students are to log (see attached) the 

lesson, the score and parents are to sign the completion of the passed lessons 

weekly. All students will earn a grade for the completed lessons the first week of 

school. 

Have a wonderful summer and we look forward to seeing you in the fall. 
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